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I support LD 1971. We need to protect our immigrants from unwanted and 
unwarranted legal interference from federal immigration personnel. My community 
has many immigrant families and they should not live in fear for themselves or their 
children. ICE has no place trying to detain new Mainers and causing parents to fear 
sending children to school, seeking food at our local food bank, getting health care, or
moving freely about. We have seen what happens when ICE was given "free reign" to
arrest and detain people in other places, and we don't this in our state.


